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Be Safe, Be Respectful, Be Your Best

MINI BLITZ- Week 11

2015 Term 2 Week 11 Newsletter It's been a suecess, keep being your
best, the holidays are near, put

Whole School Assembly and Student of the Week Awards will be your feet up and cheer!
held on Friday 26th June at 1.50pm.

No Breakfast Club on this Friday.

Thank you

It’s hard to believe that it’s mid year and Terms One & Two have been completed! Thank you to all the children and
staff for all their hard work, to the families and their support from home and for all the

(¢

wonderful achievements by the children in the year so far. Reports and Learning Journals will :‘/:
g0 home today, unless notified by centres otherwise. We wish all our families a safe and happy [~ Woolworths

earng
learn

holiday.

Earn & Learn Earn & Learn is back for 2015! Beginning on Wednesday July 15", anyone

from our school community- parents, students, staff, family and friends, etc. can collect stickers to place on their
sticker cards. For every $10 spent at Woolworths, you receive one sticker. In the past few years we have been very
fortunate to receive educational equipment via the successful support of the stickers from families in our school. More

details will come in the newsletter first week back.

p— oy ‘
B KIND Mr Price

S~ All the best to Mr Price as he heads off for six months of well-deserved leave!
Ao O‘j hUbeB 2 My Price will be away for the next 6 months, getting in plenty of travel,
..am,le Ogten_ some around Australia and a little work on his tan as the weather warms up!
F [ '{ Ul\ The support Mr Price has given centres in the first half of the year has been
g much appreciated and this role will continue in a similar fashion next term.
o B B ‘M = Further details of this role will be outlined in next term’s first newsletter. On

page 3, Mr Price has a message for our school community. Check out page 11
== NEVER ST Lognnmwe e
Mﬁd W Cheers. Dean
N LOVE

Acknowledgement of Traditional Custodians

Sacred Heart acknowledges the traditional custodians of the land on which this school is built. We commit ourselves

to working in partnership with Aboriginal people for reconciliation and justice.

Paul Maher Heather Keenan Jacqui Nixon

62 Orr St or P.O Box 199 Yarrawonga Phone: 03 5744 3339 Fax: 03 5743 1377

principal@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au, hkeenan@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au, jnixon@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au,
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Week

Term 2

A Wed 24% |Thu 25% |Fri  26%™ | Sat 27% | Sun 28t
* Festival of * Rosemary
11 ~ / \ A the Sacred Cullen
Heart. Foundation
End of Term finish Leadership Yr Cake/Produce
at 2.30pm this 5/6 students- stall- 9.30am-
Friday. Wodonga. 12noon.
L * Reports and * Whole
Journals to go School
home. Assembly
\/\/\/\ 1.50pm
* Final Day of
Term- Early
Finish 2.30pm
Term 2
Mon 13*" |Tue 14" |Wed 15 |Thu 16" |Fri 17% | Sat 18" | Sun 19%*
1 School returns * Earn and
Learn begins.
Start
collecting!
Mon 20% | Tue 21 |Wed 22" |Thu 23< |Fri 24% |Sat 25% | Sun 26%*
2 Grandparents
Day Liturgy
Mercy Centre

ATTENTION- All Families who hold a Health Care Card....
Camps Sports and Excursions Fund (CSEF)

The Victorian Government has announced $148 Million over 4 years for Camps, Sports and Excursions
Fund (CSEF) to ensure all Victorian students can take part in school trips and sporting activities. To be
eligible for the fund a parent or legal guardian of a student attending a registered Government or Non
government Victorian primary or secondary school must: Be the holder of a Veterans Affairs Gold Card
or be an eligible Centrelink Health Care Card (HCC) or Pensioner Concession Card (PCC). CSEF
eligibility will be subject to the parent/legal guardians concession card successfully validating with
Centrelink on either the first day of Term Two or Term Three 2015. If the parent/legal guardians
concession card successfully validates on the first day of Term Two 2015 (13" April 2015) the
application will be processed and the full annual payment will be made to the school at the
commencement of Term Three 2015. For applications which fail the Term Two validation, but become
valid on the first day of Term Three 2015, the application will be processed and payment will be made to
the school during Term Three 2015. The amount payable for eligible primary and secondary students
is:* $125.00 for Primary School Students *$225.00 for Secondary School Students. Families who hold a
valid means tested concession card or who are temporary foster parents are eligible to apply.
Application forms are available from the school office. These forms need to be completed and returned
to the school by Friday 26" June 2015. For more information about the CSEF visit
www.education.vic.gov.au/csef

The Rosemary Cullen Foundation is hosting a cake/produce stall on Friday 26th June from 9.30 am to
Midday. Any donations would be gratefully received at the white Lions kiosk that morning. There is
also a raffle of a 2litre Cuisinart Yoghurt/Sorbet/Ice-cream maker. Tickets will be on sale that morning
for $1 each and drawn at midday. We are very thankful for the generous support from Jo and Jen at
Kitchenware Queens. Too busy to cook? Please come along and buy your morning tea!
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Staff Profile

Christine Cussen

Position: Music Teacher

Interests: Music, gardening & spending
time with friends and family

Football Team: Go the Mighty Pies!
Favourite Food/s: Seafood & Tasty Salads

Currently Reading: The Dressmaker by
Rosalie Ham

Favourite Holiday Destination:
Anywhere where it’s sunny and has a
swim up bar.

3 people you'd invite to dinner: Marina
Prior, Hugh Jackman & Bon Jovi.

What would you do with your last
$50?Invite friends around to share a
bottle of red wine and a cheese platter.

Favourite Movie: Any romantic comedy.
‘Notting Hill” if I had to choose one.

Favourite Quote: Champagne is to
women what duct tape is to men...it fixes
everything.

Someone you admire: Sam Cawthorn
(Google him. He's inspirational)

What do you love about our school: We
just have the whole package now...state
of the art environment, passionate
teachers, committed parents and awesome
kids.

Term 2 Week 11

Religious Education Meegan McInness

Sacrament of Reconciliation

Last Friday all Year 3 students, should of received a pink note outlining
information and important dates in relation to the Sacred Heart Parish
based Reconciliation program. The program commences with a parent
information evening on July 29th and every child participating in the
program, needs to have an adult representative at this meeting. The 4
week home based program will then commence and the culmination will
be the Reconciliation Ceremony at Sacred Heart Church, on September
8th at 7pm.

Could all notes please be returned ASAP.

Confirmation/ Eucharist

We took many great photos on the evening of the Eucharist
Confirmation so we would like to email these photos direct to you to
save on costs of printing. If you would like copies of the photos with
your child in them could you please email me at
mmcinness001@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au

Grandparent’s Day

We will be celebrating Grandparent’s Day in conjunction with the Feast
of St Anne and St Joachim, (Jesus” grandparents) with a liturgy on Friday
24th of July in the Mercy Centre. More information to follow next term.
I'hope everyone has a safe, happy and warm holiday.

Have a great week everyone,

Meegan Mclnness

REC

(mmcinness00l@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au)

Bon Voyage- From Mr Price

This Friday I finish up for the rest of the year (Wow!). Karen and I are off to
Vanuatu for a couple of weeks and then back to travel to the Gold Coast,
Darwin and out to Maningrida, with my mum and brother, to see my son,
Bernard, who will make me a grandfather in October (I know I don't look old
enough). Then off to Mt.Isa, Normanton, Cooktown and Cairns. We will be
back in mid September for Karen to go to Kakoda with the P-12 (and me to play
golf!). We are returning to Cairns in early October and will drift down the East
Coast to be home in time for the last week of school. We are having Christmas
at home and then going North again for three weeks returning in mid-January
in time to be prepped up and ready to jump back in to school again in 2016.

I have enjoyed the experience of working across the school this year and I am in
awe of the fantastic commitment Paul and our entire staff make to every child
individually and as a group. My own children attended school here and I know
that they are the people they are today because of the care and concern our staff
show to the kids in their care. Father Steve, our School Board and Parent
Engagement Group continue to develop our school to be the best that it can and
they work cohesively with the staff to ensure the best possible outcomes for all
our kids.

I will be keeping in touch with the kids via blog and I am really looking
forward to the experiences ahead. May God continue to Bless you and your
families, enjoy the rest of your year and I look forward to catching up in the not
to distant future.

Living the Dream eh! (said with a Queensland accent!).

Mick.
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Pastoral Wellbeing Janine Buerckner

jbuerckn@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au

If you have any issues that you’'d like to discuss, regarding your children’s education or their social or emotional
wellbeing, please feel free to come and see me — my office is in the Admin Block. Our Breakfast Club is held each
Wednesday and Friday mornings, before school and begins again this week. Our dedicated and hard-working St
Vinnie’s volunteers would be very grateful of some help during the ‘rush’ time of 8:15am till 8:45am. A big THANK
YOU to the wonderful people who have volunteered to help out with the Breakfast Club. We really appreciate
your generosity of spirit and our children’s learning will benefit from your kindness. The team would warmly
welcome further volunteers if you were able to give an hour of your time occasionally. The Breakfast Club operates
from the canteen.

Have a happy, safe and relaxing holiday.

Kinship Care Support Group
Kinship care is if relatives, or a member of the child’s social network, provides the care when the child cannot live
with their parents. Kinship care support groups are offered to enable carers to come together on a regular basis to
share stories and experiences with others in a similar circumstance. It’s a place you can share your true thoughts and
receive advice and information.

When: Every 2r Tuesday during school Terms
Time: 10.15am — 12.00pm

Venue: Yarrawonga Neighbourhood House (YNH)

Lost in concentration Michael Grose

Electronic devices such as tablets and mobile phones are ever present. They are heaps of

fun, the source of so much knowledge and a great way to stay in touch with others. The

flip side is that their hypnotic effect is powerful so that frequently all our concentration is directed at them rather than
our kids.

There are five BIG opportunities available to you as a parent if you choose to be in the moment when you have
children.

3. Impact their thinking

Influential British educator Charles Des Forges says, “If you want to influence your child’s thinking then you need to
talk to him/her. If parents want more influence then they need to talk more to their children.” According to Des
Forges, it’s through the conversations that parents have with their children that they impact the way they think, as
well as influence their values. Nothing kills personal conversation with a child or young person like a mobile device.
4. Build relationships

Relationships are built through common interest, good intent and respectful behaviour. I can think of no better reason
for being in the moment with your child than the opportunity it presents to build some common interest and rapport.
It’s reassuring to know that you’ve made plenty of deposits of goodwill to draw on, particularly in the tricky teenage
years.

5. Build memories for you

As a parent of adult children, I now treasure the memories of times I was fortunate to have spent with them as young
children. It's strange how these memories resurface at the most unexpected time. Recently, I was in a supermarket
and I remembered the time when I enthusiastically asked my youngest, who was three at the time, to get the box of
cereal with the big red K. Off she went feeling all important and returned, with a triumphant smile, armed with a box
of dog food. “Thanks darling. Nearly!” was my reply, desperate not to quell the enthusiasm to help that only a three
year old can have.

The key to positively influencing your kids, building strong relationships and building enough fond memories to last

a lifetime is to make sure that your mind is where your body is and be fully present when you are with your kids.
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For a regular supply of great parenting ideas subscribe to Happy Kids email newsletter at parentingideas.com.au
You'll get a FREE Chores & Responsibilities Guide when you do!

Children’s Chatter Matters!

Language Learning activities to have a go at home.

Ten activities will be provided over this term to help your child think a little bit deeper about
the world around them and to use longer and more complex sentences. Expanding your

child’s oral language use will lead to significant improvements in their writing also. You may

need to adjust the activity to suit your child’s level:
** Encourage your child to use more interesting sentences by using a variety of adjectives (describing words) and

adverbs (words that describe verbs)

how doing

(%7"—:
%!

How many adverbs can they add to these sentence stems:

(Swiftly, slowly) The old man walked (quietly, timidly, with an odd gait)

(Loudly, energetically) The children played (boisterously, peacefully)

We were all speaking......

Get your child to find the adjective and adverbs in their stories and act them out to help them develop meaning.
**Here is a list of fabulous books, to read with your child, that model complex sentences and rich vocabulary:
‘Fancy Nancy’ series by Jane O’Connor

‘Fearless’ by Colin Thompson

‘Clancy the Courageous Cow’ by Lachie Hume

‘Suddenly’ by Colin McNaughton

“The Terrible Plop” by Ursula Dubosarsky

“The Three Little Bush Pigs’ by Paul Dallimore

‘Giraffes Can’t Dance’ by Giles Andreae & Guy Parker-Rees

‘Herman and Rosie’ by Gus Gordon

‘Window’ by Jeannie Baker (You will have to make up the sentences for this one!)

Go to www.goodreads.com/blog/show/459-fifty-ereat-books-to-read-with-kids or

http://www.speechpathologyaustralia.org.au (Book of the year awards) for other recommended book titles.

Condolences
Our sincere condolences are extended to Rachelle, Brett, Tahlia & Jack Dobson on
the passing of Brett's sister-in-law, Kim. Our thoughts and prayers are with you
and your extended family members.
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Library Mrs Ryan e

This has been a lovely journey in reading for the reading challengers. If you didn’t enter this year please consider it

Premiers’ Reading Challenge.

next year. Congratulations to some more children who completed the challenge: Lachlan McDonald Thomas Gorman,
jasmine Ellis, Ben Coffey, Mitchell Loughnan, Mikayla Demaio, James Watt and Baneet Sadhu.

I plan to send this school’s final data this Thursday25th June, 2015 to the Premiers Reading Challenge Department.

I plan to hold a party for the completed PRC challengers, Tuesday, 14th July, 2015 at the Deck next to the Mercy
Centre form 10.20am-11.00am. The food will be delicious as Mrs. Nieuwenhout will be arranging the catering. If you

have some time to help me set up the party please could you let me know.

Children’s Book Council Of Australia -Book Week 2015 is 22nd-28th August.
The theme is - Books light Up Our World. Library lessons for next term will focus on the short-listed books.

Term 2, 2015- A Wrap up

Thank you for the support shown to the school library, as usual, it was a fast paced term with lots of highlights. We
held a very successful Book Fair. Scholastic Australia informed us that it was the most successful Book Fair ever held
at this school ...Congratulations. The seamless implementation of the new library software package for our school,
Oliver Junior V was another highlight in the term. The new library search engine, ORBIT, is making a difference in
assisting students locate and select resources. Sincere thanks to Mr. Maher and Mr. Wheaton for enabling our school to
have this new software package.

The Premiers’ Reading Challenge continued to grow in support and as usual was about the adventure of reading. It
concluded at this school Friday, 19th June, 2015.

Now all that remains is the bringing back to school all the library books.

Thank-vou.

Music Mrs Cussen

NAIDOC WEEK
The Fire Carriers will be selling Bouncing balls to celebrate NAIDOC Week. They will be $2.50 and all proceeds will

go to supporting The Open The Doors Foundation, which educates young aboriginal children and supports

teenagers to engage in their community.
This years NAIDOC WEEK theme is.. "We all stand on Sacred Ground: Learn and Respect and Celebrate".

Wednesday 24 June 2015
Featuring the

North Eastern Deanery

5/6 Students & selected College performances

Catholic College Wodonga
12.45 pm - 2.00 pm

This is a FREE event for all parents & friends
of our school communities

Music Awards- Week 10
Airlie Preer- for showing confidence and pride in your musical ability and stepping up in the A3 rehearsals.

Eliza Nagle- for being motivated to write story about the 'Stolen Generation” for NAIDOC week.
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Foundation (Prep) News

Prep A Awards

Eliza Dowling- for starting t

‘tune in’ to your learning and
concentrate on your work. Keep
it going next term!

Ollie Watson- for becoming a

more ‘tuned in’ learner and for

completing some very tricky —
and + sums!

Letter/sound this week in Prep....

- 'x" asin ‘x-ray’, ‘v’ asin ‘'van’ and ‘z’ asin‘ zebra‘. Ask

your child to spot or hear some ‘x’, ‘v’ and ‘z’ sounding
words in their nightly reader! They are tricky sounds!

Prep C Awards

Demmi Einsporn- being a kind
and caring friend to others trying
your best in class this week.

Alexia Nagle- working hard in

reading to use your strategies
with unfamiliar words. Keep up
the great work!

Prep S Awards

Mia Brogan- the awesome effort
you have put into your writing.
Keep it up Mia!

Dixie Bouchier- always being a
kind friend and using the 3B’s
each and everyday!

In the holidays, it isimportant to read to, and with, your child. Keep
up the good work practising the Magic sight words. If they need to
consolidate letters and sounds, please continue to do so. A number

chart to 150 will go home today. Children have practised skip
counting by 2's, 5'sand 10’ s by colouring them in. Please continue
skip counting practise at home. It has been a successful semester
and we are very proud of them all!

JOURNALS

Please take the time to complete the ‘Two stars and a Wish'’
Parent page. This is an opportunity for you to reflect with your
child to reflect on their success and make a goal (wish) for
semester 2. Feel free to add an additional comments in the
space provided. PLEASE RETURN LEARNING JOURNALS EARLY IN

TERM 3!

Alison Stacey

astacey@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au kcowan@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au sagaidak.jennifer.shpsyarra@mail.com

Parents our Lost
property box is full!l!
Containers, drink
bottles, hair bands
and jumpers need a
home! Please note
any containers left
will be thrown out at
the end of term!

HAVE A WONDERFUL AND SAFE
HOLIDAY!!!

a

- 8
Jen Sagaidak Kellie Cowan
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Discovery Centre News

V- -
What’s On?
Wow, we cannot believe it is already the end of
another term! We have had a great term and hope Last Day of Term
to keep it up in Term 3! A big congra’rula’rions to Please be aware that it is an early dismissal on

Friday. Students will be dismissed at 2.30pm.
Learning Journals

1/2V for winning the tidiest locker award for the
term. They enjoyed some .ho’r chips last Friday to We hope that you enjoy looking through your
celebrate. Well done to Miss K, Mrs Cussen and all el [ e Toumal (ar Semesion G
the other Fire Carriers for our beautiful Liturgy on Thank you.

Monday morning to acknowledge NAIDOC week. Art and Library Term 3
Next term, 1/2H will have Art on a Thursday
at 2pm and 1/2T will now have library on a
Monday at 10.15am
Parent Helpers
DISCOVERY CENTRE AWARDS A note for parent helper availability will be
sent out early next term.

Baxter Donovan for being an excellent listener and
always using your manners!

Levi Saunders for being a beautiful friend and making
excellent choices in class!

Myley McGlynn- Phillips for being fantastic in our
classroom discussions and helping your friends to learn
new things.

Kerth Martin for always smiling and being the best
person you can be!

Nicolette Lazar for being an excellent role model in
1/2H by the way in which you listen and respectfully
contribute to class discussions.

Gemma Kelly for your eagerness to learn and take on a
challenge in maths. You are a star, Gemma!

Mathematics in the
Discovery Centre

This week, we have been revising hOIidaﬂs.' On behals of the Discovery
all we have learnt this term.

teachers, we would like to wish our
N ’ &;,,\;- " students and their families a safe and happy
C'zm?’ holiday. Thank you to the parents for all of

your support over the past term!

Cheree Tregoning. Lisa Handreck .Kayte Barton .Monica Van Roy .

ctregoning@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au, Ihandreck@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au
kbarton@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au, mvanroy@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au
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Bridging Centre News

REMINDERS: NAIDOC WEEK

-Reconciliation notes to be returned NAIDOC week celebrations are held across Australia
each July to celebrate the history, culture and
achievements of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander
-Early dismissal on Friday 2:30pm peoples. NAIDCO originally stood for ‘National
Aborigines and Islanders Day Observance Committee.
This committee was once responsible for organizing
national activities during NAIDOC week and its acronyr
has since become the name of the week itself.

as soon as possible please.

-fE@joy yOU?’ two weeE 61’6&5

Congratulations to our Weekly

Awards

Crystal Milner — For your fantastic efforts in our Bluearth session.
'You have great self umpiring skills.

Polly McRae- For your outstanding work in out new literacy
workshops. Your leadership, maturity and time management
skills were great! You are a great role model Polly.

Dakota Hamilton — For your amazingly creative 3D shape city. It
was very well planned Dakota!

Luke Slattery — Consistently presenting work that is 5- star
quality. Well done Luke.

Mitchell Loughnan for your amazing efforts in Cross Country.
Congratulations and good luck in Melbourne!

Annabel Hart for continuously producing '5 star' work and
showing great dedication towards learning your times tables.
Keep up the fantastic work!

Mac Pendergast — For taking on feedback and working to improve

your writing. Great work Mac!

Caitlin Van Maanen - For producing 5 star work throughout our
literacy black. You are a star!

Max Holgate — For trying really hard to stay on task during
literacy and using your independent time well. Great effort!
Oliver Connell- For your fabulous approach towards learning

your times tables Ollie. You're on a roll! o
Maureen McLarty & Nikki Connell

Kirby Hillier \a) Patrice Goldman.

mmclarty@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au, pgoldman@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au
codwyer@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au, mwhiteley@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au, khillier@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au

Mel Whiteley Caitlin O’Dwyer

>
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Leadership Centre News

Tess Byrne (5B): for your fantastic achievements in cross
country running this year. You should be proud of
efforts. Well done Tess!

Ethan Byrne (5B): for the terrific effort you're putting into
the Inquiry Space Thinkers Keys! Keep it up Ethan!

Tess and Ethan Byrne (5B): for how well you both
worked when sitting next to each other this week. It was
great to see how excited you both were to sit next to each
other and the way in which you offered encouragement
and support all week!! Well sort of!!

Kyah Harvey (50): For your beautiful and friendly
personality. You greet each student with the same happy
smile each day! Your infectious attitude makes others
want to be around you. These are very special traits of
yours! Well done Kyah.

Jess Mangan (50): Your consistent hard working
approach to all learning activities. You have had a
brilliant semester and continue to produce work

of a very high standard. Keep up the great work Jess!
Charlotte Donovan (6L): for the way you go about all you
do ~putting your very best effort into all class and school
activities and always striving to do, and be, your best!
Zali Peebles (6L): for your enthusiastic, positive approach
to school ~ coming along every day with a beautiful,
happy smile and putting in 100% effort to ensure you do
your very best!

Cliona Ingram (6C): For the fun and enjoyment you had
during our Hockey game in Bluearth this week. Keeping
out those goals while the others attacked!

Great stuff.

Zac Banch (6C): For a fantastic semester of achievements
both academically and in your sporting endeavours so far
this year. Great work Zac.

Leadership Reports

Due to the Festival of the Sacred performance today,

Wednesday, 24 June, the Year 5 and 6 Semester One Reports

will possibly go home the tomorrow (Thursday 25%). This is

due to the bus not getting back to Yarrawonga until 3.00pm

today.

e Ve | = | =
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Regional Cross Country
Well done to the children who made it through to the Regional
Cross Country held last week in Broadford.
Jye Leonard and Sam Wood have both made it through to State.

Well done on this fantastic achievement.

A3 Dance/Festival of the Sacred Performance Day
Throughout this Term, the Leadership children have been
working with the A3 dance group to preparing for today’s

performance at Wodonga Catholic College. The children
performed their routine in front of many other schools from the
diocese, to celebrate Festival of the Sacred. The children had a
fantastic day and represented our school beautifully.

Kinder Sports Day
This Friday, the Yr 5 students will welcome the children from the
4 year old kinder to our school. These children have been invited
to participate in a sports rotation created by the Yr 5 students. The
Yr 5’s have been developing their leadership skills through the
Bluearth Leadership Program throughout this semester.
Organising and running this Friday’s sport rotation will be a

major part of this Leadership Program.

Sacred Heart College 2016 enrolments
Sacred Heart College held the 2016 enrolment Information
evening last Wednesday. If you were unable to attend and have
not registered your interest or received an enrolment pack you are
encouraged to do so as soon as possible by contacting Eleanor
Haynes at the College on 57 421300 or via email
eleanor.haynes@shcy.vic.edu.au
The enrolment applications are required back to the college by
Friday July 17. Transition interviews will be conducted from July
20 to July 31.

HOLIDAYS!!

Miss O’Sullivan, Mrs Lawless, Mr Carroll, Mr Boulton, Mrs Brear
and Mrs Stiles would like to wish everyone a happy and safe
holidays with family and friends. Well done on a fantastic first
semester.

Coming Up....

* Wednesday 24t June- A3/Festival of the Sacred
performance day at Wodonga Catholic College

* Friday 26t June- Kinder Sports Day

* Friday 26t June-Early finish for holidays (2.30pm)

* Friday 17t July- 2016 Sacred Heart College

enrolment applications due back to the College.

Daniel Boulton.l\/[eg O’Sullivan .Dean Carroll .Lynne Lawless @

dboulton@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au
dcarroll@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au

mosullivan@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au
llawless@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au
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BASKETBALL TRAINING FOR ANY YMBA PLAYER, IN BETWEEN
SEASONS

Nat Weston will be taking basketball training for any player, of any level, on a
Tuesday night at the Sacred Heart MPB. Training will be held in between this

Japanese Awards- Week 10
Xavier Martin (3/4 C)- For
consistently working well and
participating activities in class.

season and the next (except in school holidays), and it is a great opportunity for Keep up the great work, Xav!

any U10, U12 or U14 player who would like to learn more of the skills Tahlia Thomson (3/4 O)- For

of basketball and get some practice in. Gold coin donation and bring a drink presenting weather forecast in

and basketball. Japanese beautifully. You have
Dates are as follows - all from 4.30pm - 5.30pm at the Sacred Heart MPB: Tuesday praCtised throughout lessons. Well
234 June, Break for school holidays, Tuesday 14t July, Tuesday 21+t July, Tuesday done, Tahlia!

28th July, Tuesday 4™ August

Make your own

TREASURE CHEST

Mulwala Library Corowa Library Howlong Library
Wednesday 1 july Friday 3 July VWednesday 8 July
Mam-12 noon YYam-12 noon Yam-12 noon
| RSVP: 03 5744 3439 RSVP: 02 6033 8341 RSVP: 02 6026 5055
7E @ howlonglibrary@cor owa.nsw gov.au
$5 each

School kids 5yrs and over

<z 2 Adults welcome to stay and help
_ %> Places (imited -BOOK NOWW!

iverine regonol ibrary =

L —

Which young teacher is finishing up
this week for the next 6 months?!

COACHING FROM AT LEAST
ONE INTERNATIONAL MASTER!

bﬂnﬂnmelorms\ullh .

Immerse yoursell le chess for 4 days with other Theinded and equally talented and
dedicated sudents and many brllSast Chess COMMES finckding 2 loas: oo berrations! Mamer].

An awesome programlswain'ngforyou. We will be staying 3t 2 holiday park on the shore of Lake Mume, outside Wodonga, Victorts,
We have bocked a reege of cables and lodges - sl with aesuites and ksen provided.
INCLUDES: Students hawe the option 10 attend with parents or be supervised by our growp leaders.
3Inightsa Lake Hume Is 2 beauttfid holiday spot around 3hr 30min drive from Melbourne.
Healthy home-cocked meals
Private (one-on-one) coaching and poup cosching sessions OUR HOUDAY MK HAS A NUMBER OF NECREATIONAL BACILITIES INCLUOING:
Tounament games and plerty of great prizes along the way! - AN . /< -
Sightseeng/1ourist actMies URSOOr S g PG| flor the wery beove i Sulyl) byt

Jurrpieg pllow and laground vampoline Terwnis Count

Baskettall rirg Games Arcade

$50 ciacoent for peyrren Tade by Mey &5
Sudents $650 U 10 5 bwts wheo hobd & v Werking
Accompenying adults 5300 VWIRA Chivven crd wil rective ¢ S50

acvurt FIhey Mt a5 300w suptrvien”,
Aczompanyrg adutts may bring chidren under Pretty routh briied 1o eninrng W oe

3 free of charge ¥an 73 bed is not sequines. QMEIAY bolrg Mac s bodand dory
| et losl what we'Ve o8 % Sunkon

A recumn bus transfer from Qrmena 10 Wodonga will be provided to suderts
and adults an cost price. Esraned com S50 p o Final price subject 10 sueeberns.

Omond
IS8 Nomty Bzad | VC 10
IV w»«ln

Jvangcal s

Visit: chesstraining.com.au

1300 424 377 | www.lddsunlimited.com.au | Info@iddseniimited com.au

Term 2 Week 11 June 24t 2015 Page 11




